
    

                               

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our year five pupils went to the Think Tank in Birmingham and had an amazing 

day. 

 

On Wednesday and Thursday our nursery pupils went for a day at the National Forest 

Adventure Farm. They enjoyed a tractor ride and indoor and outdoor play facilities. 

 

Our year six pupils have been busy doing their mocks SATs papers and I know they are 

keen to see how they are remembering more and applying their knowledge in a test 

situation. Well done everyone. I know you are really demonstrating strong knowledge in 

all of your lessons and your teachers and I are very proud of you. 

 

The chicken eggs arrived in reception on Monday and four chicks have already hatched. 

The children are eager to see how many more we get. 

 

On Monday it was brilliant to hear about the Mother’s Day assembly. The children were 
excited to deliver their gifts of flowers, card and a picture of their mom. 

 

Our attendance is really improving.  We are currently above the local and national 

average.  Well done to everyone for really trying hard with attendance.  

 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox  

 

 

THANK YOU! 
Well done to our two winners of the Comic Relief raffle.  £192.00 was raised from raffle 

ticket sales alone plus the donations from non-uniform day giving us a grand total raised 

for Comic relief of £423.12.  Thank you so much for your generosity. 

      

Children from Year 2 to 6 are invited to enter our Easter egg Competition. 

Please bring all entries into school on the morning of Thursday 21 March.   

There will be one winner from each Class.   

We look forward to seeing all of the ‘Egg –cellent’ entries 

 



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 

Spring Term 2 Week 4 

Week ending                   

15 March 2024 

Maxine Lathbury-Cox- 

Executive Headteacher 

Reedswood Academy 

Tel: 01922 721323 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

RRW 90.8% 

RMM 89.1% 

1SN 93.3% 

1PG 93.3% 

2CG 99.7% 

2LP 98.7% 

3PB 96.6% 

3HF 93.4% 

4HT 95.2% 

4KS 95.7% 

5KR 99.7% 

5VG 95.8% 

6BH 98.8% 

6HL 96.3%   

6NH 100% 

Well done to 6NH 

this week for  

achieving 100% 

 

Overall attendance 

95.8% 

Diary Reminders: 

Wednesday 20 March - Reception Easter Bonnet Parade 9.15am  

Wednesday 20 March - Year 1 Easter Bonnet Parade 2.50pm  

Thursday 21 March - Years 2 to 6 – Entries invited for our Easter 

Egg Competition– please bring all creations into school ready for 

judging on Thursday morning 

Thursday 21 March – Odd Socks Day  

Friday 22 March – Break up for Easter holiday  

Monday 8 April – All children & staff return for summer term   


